
I believe that Connecticut will benefit lastingly by investing in smaller utilities that prioritize renewable 
energy and stopping investment in fossil fuel users. 
 
I am likewise in favor of the many bills proposed in the last session of the Connecticut legislature to 
invest in clean energy.  I especially applaud the inclusion in these proposed bills: of investment in 
storage, clarifying the property tax exemption for solar and its storage, expanding the Residential Solar 
Investment Program, keeping net-metering intact throughout 2021, and repeal of the Pipeline Tax. 
   
I believe that these provisions will help Connecticut achieve our vital clean energy goals. 
 
Respectfully yours,  Jocelyn T. (Joy) Shaw  
                                     Fairfield, CT. 06824 Sent from my iPad 
 


